
Hi Steve, 
 
Just read your letter regarding the Tarbart Terrace sidewalk.  Although my house is on 
the north side of the street and I’m not impacted by this, I think it’s completely 
unnecessary as we live on a very quiet street, with little to no traffic.  I feel for my 
neighbours as they’ll be losing a great deal of their front yards as well as some majestic 
trees.  Personally, I think there’s much better use of taxpayer money that to put in 
sidewalks that are unnecessary and will more than likely not be desired by most 
neighbours on the south side. 
 
Just my opinion. 
 
Thanks for the letter to allow us an easy way to provide comment.  
 
Kevin McCabe 
81 Tarbart Terrace 
 


